

Attention Parents!

Please notify your child's school as well as the Transportation Department if your family changes addresses (moves) from the time that you submitted the bussing registration form and the first day of school. Transportation will need to notify you of any changes in your child's bussing assignment due to the new address before the start of school.

It is required that all students be at their assigned bus stop <u>no less than 5 minutes prior to the published bus stop time</u>. This will insure that your student will not miss the bus.

All students will be required to ride their assigned buses! Only with prior notice of permission from the parent(s) will students be allowed to ride different buses. Prior notice can be in the form of a written note from the parents giving permission for their child to be able to ride a different bus then their assigned bus, or the parent may call the Transportation Department at 605-353-6989 and provide the required information to the transportation staff. The written permission can be given to the bus driver by the student. The information that needs to be included in the parent permission, written or phone call, is the student's name, grade, bus they will be riding on, as well as, an address and name of the household or business that they will be going to after school. Buses will only stop at the published bus stops for their assigned route.

Yours in bus safety,

Kathie Bostrom

**Director of Transportation** 

Kathis J. Bostrom

Huron School District 2-2

605-353-6989

Kathie.bostrom@k12.sd.us

